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March 23 - Tomorrow, Monday, March 24, 2014 at 2 p.m. is the rescheduled regular March meeting of 
the SEC Board of Trustees. The following article belatedly covers the February 26, 2014 meeting of that 
Board. As always, you can view the videos of the February meeting (click here) to get a broader and 
more comprehensive insight into the dynamics and details of the actions of the board and feelings of the 
members in attendance.  
 
Also taking place tomorrow, the long scheduled meeting of District V members with their trustee, Anne 
Dorough. Due to the rescheduled SEC Board of Trustees Meeting, their trustee will not be in attendance. 
Since the meeting was already advertised and arrangements made, the stalwart members decided to 
hold the meeting anyway. The revised meeting announcement states: “Even though Anne Dorough will 
not be at the meeting, we can get together and voice our concerns about our bills, co-op activities, City of 
Socorro wanting to pull out of the co-op and other items which will then be passed on to Ms Dorough.” 
This District V meeting will be held at the Quemado Senior Center at 1 p.m. Monday, March 24, 2014. 
 
So there you have a choice of meetings concerning the SEC and the important issues the SEC members 
face. The co-op itself is close to self-destruction mostly due to the concentration of power in the hands of 
the Manager, the Attorneys and the Board majority. The members need to make some decisions. 

March 24, 2014 Meeting Agenda   

March 24 District 5 Meeting Flyer  

 

http://www.informedcynic.com/2014-recordings.html
http://www.informedcynic.com/SEC/sec-docs-jan-2014-dec-2014/032414-Board%20Agenda.pdf
http://www.informedcynic.com/SEC/sec-docs-jan-2014-dec-2014/032514-Dist-5-info-meeting.pdf

